
 

    

 
10 February 2022 

Parent Voice Survey 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our ongoing commitment to improve the outcomes for each and every child here at 
the Dashwood Banbury Academy, we would like to hear from you on how you think we are 
doing. It is very important that there is feedback from you on key issues and we therefore will be 
gathering this feedback through a survey. The primary goal of our parent surveys is to collect 
and understand parental opinions, perspectives, attitudes and perceptions towards the 
academy, and specifically the Eight Conditions. The pupils are also completing a similar survey 
before the half-term to provide us with a pupil perspective that will allow us to understand the 
key issues they are facing, and how these issues may have changed over the course of the last 
two years. 
  
Our survey is based upon more than two decades of work of research on the Eight Conditions 
that we are developing across the entire academy. These Conditions prepare pupils to strive for 
and fulfil their academic, personal and social promise by emphasising relationships, engaged 
learning, and sense of purpose. 
  
The link for the survey can be found here: https://forms.gle/a945gsVkf88dWBir9 and should 
take you no more than 15 minutes to complete. If you have more than one child you are very 
welcome to complete a survey for each child if you believe that your answers might differ. 
  
Thank you for taking the time to complete the survey, 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Amy Rogers  
Principal 
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